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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

St Brendan’s Catholic Primary School will be closed during Wednesday, 21 July 2021 

to Tuesday, 27 July 2021 (inclusive), but will stay open for students in the following      
categories:  

students of parents, guardians or carers considered an essential worker who cannot work from home  

• where there are two parents, guardians or carers, both must be essential workers, working outside the home  

• for single parents, guardians or carers, the essential worker must be working outside the home  

vulnerable students including:   

• children in out-of-home care  

• children deemed by Child Protection and/or Family Services to be at risk of harm  

• children identified by the school as vulnerable (including via referral from a family violence agency,         

homelessness or youth justice service or mental health or other health service)  

• children with a disability who cannot learn from home due to vulnerability or family stress.  

Face masks must be worn by all people aged 12 years or  older indoors and outdoors. 

Parents, please note we are experiencing requests for  students to attend from families who do not meet the 
above  criteria. If you are at home and can supervise you children then that is what the government is    
asking you to do.  

Term 3 Remote Schooling Extended 

Don’t forget to send in 

your Remote Learning 

attendance before 

10.00am. 

School Computers  

If your child has borrowed a computer 

for Remote Learning, it is important 

that it is returned on their first day 

back at school.                                  

Please return computer and charger cord in the bag         

supplied clearly marked with your child’s name.                                              

The computers will then be inspected upon return. 



  
Dates for the Calendar 

 JULY 2021 TERM 3 

Week 2 Mon 19th - Fri 6th Remote Learning 

Week 3 Wednesday 28th Return to onsite learning - fingers crossed 
Lunch Orders to school before 12pm 

 Thursday 29th 5pm Confirmation Parent Workshop 

 Friday 30th Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 
2.30pm Assembly 

 AUGUST 2021  

Week 4 Mon 2nd - Fri 6th Book Fair 

 Tuesday 3rd Reconciliation Day 

 Thursday 5th Maths Competition Year 3—6 

Week 5 Friday 13th NO SCHOOL BUSES 

 SEPTEMBER 2021  

Week 10 Wed 15th - Fri 17th Year 5 Sovereign Hill Camp 

School Buses - Please make alternate arrangements 

The Metung/Swan Reach (Prom Country) and Nowa Nowa (Gillick’s) buses will not be  

running on,  Friday, 13th August due to a  Secondary school closure.                              

Dyson’s bus will run as normal.   

 

School Absences:  

To report a student absence please use the Parent 

Notified Absences function on PAM. 

Please do NOT reply to you absence reminder text. Go to PAM and lodge a parent Notified Absence. 

Oops, they printed the 

wrong year on Issue 5 

book Club. Rest        

assured the catalogue 

is filled with the latest 

Book Club hot titles 

from 2021. 

Orders due back by: Thursday 29th July 

If you placed a lunch order 

on Wednesday 14th your 

lunch  will come on Friday 

30th July. 

Tues:  27/7   St Brendan’s     Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Wed:     28/7         St Colman’s     Orbost                       9.30am 
Fri:        30/7         St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance        9.30pm 
Sat:        31/7        St Colman’s      Orbost                       5.00pm 
Sun:        1/8            St Brendan’s    Lakes Entrance        9.00am 
                                St Joseph’s       Swan Reach          11.00am 



 

By Harley Young 

 

On Thursday, July 15th,  many St Brendan's students 
went to and participated in Regional Cross Country. 
The event was held at Lardner Park, Warragul.     
Despite the less than ideal conditions for running all 
competitors crossed the line doing their best. A    
special congratulations to the following students who 
have made it through to compete at state, Mitchell 
Hanckel, Amelia Midson, Lochie Yates, Laurena 
Waina, and Tayte Gibbs. We all wish you the best of 
luck when you are able to compete.  



Special       

Congratulations 

to Laurena for 

bringing  

home a  

2nd place  

Medal. 

Well Done! 



 

Remote Learning  

Year 1 Remote Learning 

Year One have been studying the Lighthouse Keeper series 

of books by Ronda and David Armitage. 

Here are Billy’s (left), Shilah’s (middle) and Arlo’s ( right) 

text responses. What a great job they did!  

Georgia, Zander and Jesse have been busy solving problems in STEM. Their task was to  

create a zoo enclosure to keep their animals in. Georgia and Jesse are trying to keep their 

dinosaurs under control, but I think Zander’s has left the door to his Creeper cage open! 

Watch out Zander!  



 

Learning Intention:  To think about changes around us due to Covid - 19 

                                To learn how to use prayer during changes in life 

Success Criteria:  Can I list changes due to Covid-19? 

                               Can I create a prayer thinking about changes we have made due to Covid-19? 

                               Can I change a plain piece of paper into something different?  

 

  Some students have shared their successes in our recent Religious Education lesson. 

Changes 

Mia - schooling, masks, travel restrictions 

Nick - businesses income, jobs are harder, socially not allowed to meet up 

Nathan - less people on the street, hand washing carefully, social distancing, people in hospital 

 

Prayers 

Abby - Dear God, please help my family, friends and caregivers stay safe during the covid-19           

pandemic. 

Juliet - Dear God, Please help me stay healthy in this time of need, it is important to maintain health 

in covid-19 

Mikayla Dear God, we need Covid-19 to STOP. We need people to get vaccinated ASAP and for      
EVERYONE to follow the new rules of Covid, to keep our family and friends safe and healthy. 
Nathan Dear God, all of the sick people, please don’t make them suffer so please, help the Earth stay 
healthy again and help the people in need.  

Changes to a Piece of Paper  

Juliet        Mikayla                    

Nick              Taylah                       Caiden  
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Child Safety Poster Competition - Theme: Every child, 

in every community, needs a fair go 

Grace D 

Child Safety Poster Competition - Theme: Every child, in every   

community, needs a fair go 

Kye P 

Year 5 Remote Learning   



 

Learning Intention: To select a 

country from the continent of   

Europe or North America and write 

facts about it.  

Tulli M 

Learning Intention: To select a country 

from the continent of Europe or North 

America and write facts about it.  

Sophie L 

Exploring the Holy Trinity 

Matthew D 

Exploring 3 

things that 

represent 

herself and 

linking it to 

the Holy 

Trinity.  

Izabella 

McAuliffe-

Ashworth 

Exploring 3 things that         

represent him and linking it to 

the Holy Trinity.  

Oliver McCormick 

Year 5 Remote Learning   



 

Brooke working on her verbalising & visualising work. She visualised a picture, described it using the key words 
and wrote about it.  

Brooke B 

Ashita brainstormed all the words she could think of that related to ‘Geography’. She then categorised these words 

under suitable subheadings. 

Ashita C 

Year 5 Remote Learning   



 
Monday 2nd August till 

Friday 6th August 

• Students will preview the fair items with their class 

• Student will make wish lists and bring them home. 

• Parents can then choose: 

1. to come along to the Book Fair with your child  

2. pay by Credit Card online and write receipt  number on 

the wish list or print the receipt to pdf or take a screen 

shot with receipt number and email to 

kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au. (Emails need student 

name, class , books wanted and receipt number). Your 

child brings to school the  completed wish list to                    

collect book (or a reorder is placed if stock is sold). 

Parents may attend the fair with their children this year.  The 

book fair will be open before and after school at the             

advertised times in the school library.  

Parents will also be able use the Book Fair Wish List          

prepayment system that we used last year. 

• We will take photos of the book cases with as many prices as possible on covers and upload them to the PAM for 

your viewing. 

• We can accept cash. Please send correct amount to school in an envelope clearly marked with child's name, class 

and books/items required. 

Date Time – Before School Time – After School 

Monday 2nd 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Tuesday 3rd 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 4th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Thursday 5th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Friday 6th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

(Payment by Cash, Cheque, Credit and EFTPOS)  

A Reminder: Students may only attend the Book Fair before or after 

school if they are with their parents or have the                     

money to purchase items. 



 

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 
 

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and St Brendan’s is excited to be participating. 
The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including: 

• access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs) 

• a modern user-friendly interface 

• rewarding  students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved 

the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book       
review 
 

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance 
of reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to 
read a set number of books by 17 September 2021. 

Children from Prep to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents and 
teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian 
Premier and former Premiers. 

To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the           
Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: www.education.vic.gov.au/prc  

 
The Premiers Reading Challenge has an online recording system which is intended for students to   
enter their books at home.   
 

Student wishing to participate, need to send Katrina an email at: kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
They will then be sent their username, password and details to access the online computer system.  

Congratulations  

Jane Hawkins 
 

You have finished the challenge for 2021! 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/prc
mailto:kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

CONFIRMATION — Please note that 

the first parent only workshop will still go 

ahead via Zoom, next Thursday, 29th July at 

5pm.  An email with the link will be sent.  

 

WELCOME TO OUR FAITH  

 C
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WANTED 
Year One would love donations of any bits 

and pieces that would suit our STEM box—

cardboard boxes, plastic cartons, wool, felt, 

or other craft scraps, cardboard rolls (but 

not toilet rolls), corrugated cardboard, small 

wood offcuts, or anything else you might 

have. 

Many thanks in advance. 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 

Lots of winter 
skirts, blouses 
and jackets. 
Open 10am-2pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday 
& Thursday. 



St Brendan’s Church Bulletin Notice  

Are you searching for a relationship 
with God?  
Do you want to learn more about the 
Catholic way of life? 
Are you interested in becoming a 
Catholic Christian? 
If so, you’re invited to Come & See in 

our Parish, August 2021. 

For more information please contact 

Joan Micah 0431 438 034 

2 STEP SIGN IN  

1. QR Code Service : 

• all parents, guardians and carers 

who enter buildings or facilities 

when on the school site  

• all other visitors, including                   

contractors and volunteers.  

 

All visitors and parents must check-in using the QR 

code system even if they are visiting for less than 15 

minutes. 

 

2. VPASS 

• Visitors, volunteers and contractors must also sign in 

and out at the office with the Vpass system.                                                          

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


